
HAHS MARCHING BAND BOOSTER MEETING 

February 4, 2021 

Attendance: 3 board members, 8 parent members 

Barb Haraschak called meeting to order at 6:32pm.  December minutes were reviewed. There 

were not enough members in attendance to accept the minutes. A quorum for meetings is 10 

members in attendance.  There was no January meeting.  The minutes for November are not 

accepted as well due to no quorum.   

Treasurer Report:  This has been a difficult financial year.  Working on tax returns. 

President report:  There will be no Disney trip this year.  We are looking at still having a 

banquet and possibly a trip to Knoebles.  Please start thinking ahead to next year.  All board 

positions will need to have nomination in March, vote in April and new board takes over in June.   

Committee:  

Fundraising: Kimberly will contact Capriottis to find dates available to hold the banquet.  Vote 

was taken to see if there was interest in selling Easter candy and Capriotti’s food.  We will look 

into starting these sales.   

Directors report: 

 o    We are looking to collect any pictures and videos so a recruitment video can be made 

o Thank you to Tristan for making the audio for the video for our recruitment video 

o The first piece of spring music was made available to the students. After our student 

meeting last month we’re going to put one piece together to start. Each week we will 

have goals for the students to achieve 

o I’m in the process of scheduling various workshops and clinics for our students for Music 

In Our Schools Month 

o Our New Uniforms have arrived 

o Congratulations for qualifying to audition for the PMEA All-State Ensembles (Luke 

&Seth) 

o Congratulations to Luke on qualifying for the National Association for Music Education 

All-Eastern Honors Ensemble. 

o Unfortunately, we do not have any performances scheduled at this time. 

o I will be meeting with students every month on 

o We have had some beginning conversations about next year. It’s too early to make any 

determinations at this point. 

  

New business:  No new business 

Meeting called at 6:49pm by board members, Next meeting in March, watch remind 

 


